
 

 

 South Coast 
Community 

Chorale 
Fall 2013 Semester 

Come sing with the South Coast Community Chorale during our 
open rehearsals on September 4th, 11th, and 18th! Rehearsals are 
every Wednesday from 7:30 pm to 9:30 pm at Baptist Temple, 700 
N. Eastern Ave, Fall River, MA. 
 
SCCC is looking forward to an amazing semester where we will be 
preparing songs for a Christmas Around the World concert 
including songs from cultures such as Portuguese, French, Irish, 
and Italian, just to name a few. In addition SCCC will be continuing 
our partnership with both the Fall River and New Bedford Symphony 
Orchestras for their winter concerts. 
 
New members are always welcome! There are no auditions 
necessary!  The only requirements are that you love to sing, have 
the ability to match pitch and blend with other choristers, attend 
rehearsals, pay reasonable dues, and purchase music.  
 
Hope to see you this Fall! 

Open rehearsals September 4th, 11th, 
and 18th in preparation for our 
Christmas Around the World Concert 

Sunday December 15, 

2:00 pm, Good Shepherd 

Parish, Fall River, MA 

SCCC will present 

Christmas Around the 

World – A Cultural 

Exploration! 

Winter 
Concert 

Information 

 

The South Coast 

Community Chorale is a 

nonprofit choral group 

founded in 1997 with the 

goal of performing 

musical works from 

classical to Broadway to 

contemporary.  We 

present two concerts 

annually each May and 

December as well as 

other community events.  

We are one of the most 

popular chorales in the 

area.   

 

For more information 

please visit our website: 

www.sccchorale.com 


